
Essential survey works are required on the A24 Findon as part of Operation 
Watershed.  These works will be carried out by a West Sussex County Council 

contractor, Drainline. Our contractor Landbuild, who are carrying out the Active 
Travel Fund shared cycleway/footway on A24 Findon Valley will be working 

collaboratively with Drainline to ensure the survey works progress in parallel 
with the cycle scheme works which are happening in the same area.  
 

For the safety of both the public and workforce, temporary traffic signals will be 
in place on the A24 - from the junction with Nepcote up to the junction with the 

Quadrangle. Due to unforeseen issues today’s work couldn’t progress as 
scheduled, resulting in the slight delay in the works. Please see the revised 
programme information below.  

 

Scheme Location Date (from and to) Timing of Temporary 
Traffic Lights 

 

A24 Findon Valley. 
From the junction with 

Nepcote up to the 

junction with the 
Quadrangle 

 

Wednesday 30th 
November to Friday 2nd 

December 2022. 

 

 

Off Peak Hours: 
09:30 – 14:30 

 
Please note that these works are weather dependant, we will endeavour to 

inform you should there be significant changes to the programme.  
 

For further information, please visit one.network or follow us on Twitter 
@WSHighways for updates.  
 

If you have any questions regarding this specific scheme, please email 
HighwaysCSHub@westsussex.gov.uk 
 

https://www.westsussex.gov.uk/leisure-recreation-and-community/supporting-local-communities/operation-watershed/
https://www.westsussex.gov.uk/leisure-recreation-and-community/supporting-local-communities/operation-watershed/
https://one.network/
mailto:HighwaysCSHub@westsussex.gov.uk

